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Implied volatility comparison: rates versus equities

Source: CBOE, ICE BofA, as of 3/18/24. 

Trends in implied volatility have shown 
large differences between rates and 
equity markets. Implied rate volatility, 
measured by the ICE BofA MOVE 
index, has been high as an unclear 
economic outlook has translated to a 
constantly shifting Fed path. In 
contrast, equity implied volatility 
(measured by the CBOE VIX index) has 
been low as equities have rallied off 
resilient earnings and strong growth 
from mega-cap technology. 

Our chart of the week looks at the 
relationship between rate and equity 
volatility by comparing historical 
percentiles dating back to 1990. By 
taking a spread between the rate and 
equity percentile, we get a clear 
picture of environments when implied 
volatility is materially higher for one 
asset class versus the other. Solidifying 
the uniqueness of the current period, 
our chart shows that we have not seen 
a relationship like this since 1995 
(which is also viewed as the Fed’s only 
“soft landing”).
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Indicates equity volatility is high 
relative to history, while rate 
volatility is lower relative to history

Indicates rate volatility is high 
relative to history, while equity 
volatility is lower relative to history
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